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HAPPY FEBRUARY! 

 

Especially to all our supportive Ladies. 

 

To all Sir Knights wherever on planet Earth you may reside. May the great living God above keep 

you in goo health. Today the sun is shining brightly for us to enjoy all of the great creations that 

he has given us. Now it is our time to shine for one another, both outside our encampments as 

well as inside. We must always keep our light shining for each other so those on the outside can 

also see the beams that we emit. 

 

My fellow Knights, and Brethren all we are the glow to all that is around us, let us so shine inside 

ourselves. 

 

KEEP-A-GRINNIN  

 

Right Eminent Ervin “Red” Alspaw 

GRAND COMMANDER KNIGHTS TEMPLAR OF SOUTH DAKOTA 

 

 
 

 


